
 
12/18/2019 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to notify the International Costumers’ Guild and other interested 
parties that the NoVA Costumers’ Guild unfortunately, no longer has enough volunteers willing 
to fill the offices and duties of leadership. A vote of the membership has determined to dissolve 
the organization.  
 
Our membership records and dues payments submitted to the International Costumers’ Guild are 
current, and many of our members remain in good standing with the ICG. As such, we look 
forward to the formation of a T-Chapter per Standing Rule 13 until the members who wish to 
remain with the ICG can join another chapter. 
 
Per our own chapter bylaws, all remaining assets of the NoVA Costumers’ Guild will be 
distributed exclusively for charitable and educational purposes. Our membership has voted to 
make a donation to NOVA Labs (EIN 45-3796580) in order to best serve our costuming and 
maker members in the NoVA community.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
NoVA Costumers’ Guild Board of Directors 
Marianne Pease, NoVA Treasurer 
 


